
APRIL 
 
           3 ROMEO Luncheon 11 - 2 
          10 Membership Meeting - Mass followed 
 by  a Potluck dinner - See Article - Page 2 
          13 PALM SUNDAY 
          17 ROMEO Luncheon 11 - 2 
          20 EASTER SUNDAY 
          23 Golf Leagues Starts 
          24 Officers Meeting - 6:30 p.m. 
          24 Business Meeting - 7:00 p.m. 
          24 KC Ladies Annual Celebration Lunch - 
 See Article - Page 3 
          26 & 27  State Convention in Appleton, WI. 
 
MAY 
 
            2 & 3 Tootsie Roll Sale 
            8 Membership Meeting - Sisters’ Apprecia- 
 tion night - See Article - Page 2 
          14 KC Ladies Spring day of prayer at  
 Redemptorist Retreat House - See 
 Article - Page 3 
          22 Officers Meeting - 6:30 p.m. 
          22 Business Meeting - 7:00 p.m. - Election 
 Of Officers 
          26 MEMORIAL DAY 
          30 Luke House - See Article - Page 2 
 
 PLANT & GARAGE SALE - DATE TO BE 
 DETERMINED 
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4527 DATEBOOK 

OCTOBER  
   
 5     KC Ladies Lunch - Norske Nook - See Article -  
        Page 3        
12 Pizza/Euchre Night - CMC-West - See Article -  
        Page 2 
26 Member Business Meeting - CMC-West - 7:00  
        p.m. 
28 4th Degree (Patriot) - Franklin, WI. - See Grand 
        Knight’s Message for details      
29 Bountiful Breakfast - CMC-West - 7:00 a.m. - 

11:00 a.m. (tentative date) - See Article -  
        Page 2 
29    Second & Third Exemplifications - Good 
        Shepherd Parish, Madison, 12:15 p.m. - 4:30  
        p.m. - See Article - Page 3 
29    Bountiful Breakfast - See Article - Page 2 
NOVEMBER 
 
 2     KC Ladies Mass and Breakfast - See Article -  
         Page 3 
 5     KC 4527 member and family Rosary - St.  
         Thomas Aquinas - 8:00 a.m. - See Grand    
         Knight's Message for details 
 9     Turkey Bingo Night - CMC-West - See Article -  
         Page 3 
30     Luke House Meal Program - See Article - Page 3 
 
 
 
NOTES 
 
Articles for the newsletter are due by the 10th of the 
month.  Contact Jim Costello with any additions or 
deletions to the sick list as well as any deaths.   
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE 
 

Our Lady of the Lakes graciously provided us with new members. Our 
new brothers are: Matthew Nelson, Kevin Wymore, Muneer Afifi, Mi-
chael Egnew, Michael Kimbell and Arthur Benzschawel. We look for-
ward to your participation with us in our activities. 
  
Trustee Michael Mach took the initiative and arranged a membership 
drive for our council at St. Maria Goretti September 9th & 10th. Brother 
John Pinto donated a 42" LG TV to the council which got immediate 
use at our officer's meeting. Brother Kevin Boening has taken the reins 
for our UW endeavors. Brother Paul Bariola is our PR director, and 
Brother Jim Honer is seeking new life forms (pursuing members we 
have lost contact with), 
  
The Knights of Columbus Supreme Council announced a major revi-
sion for Patriot Degree Honor Guard Members.  The Honor Guard 
Capes and Feathered Chapeaus are to be phased out. They are being 
replaced with blue blazers and blue berets. The ceremonial sword will 
still be used. A Fourth Degree (Patriot) exemplification is being 
held October 28, 2017 at Sacred Heart School of Theology, 7335 West 
100, Franklin WI. We encourage our third degree members to take 
advantage of this as this exemplification is only about 90 minutes 
away. Contact Larry Ziarnik, Eastern Wisconsin Master, 920-606-2369 
(cell) or larryziarnik@aol.com. I also have a full information flyer as to 
the costs and days activity for Knights and their Ladies. You may con-
tact me for the information and forms. 
  
Second and Third Degree exemplification for our First Degree mem-
bers will be held October 29, 2017 at Good Shepard Parish (St James 
Church 1128 St James Court) in Madison. (The Packer game is at 
night). 
  
Our DGK  Kevin Hutchinson has arranged with St Thomas Aquinas to 
hold our first members and families group Rosary after the 8:00 a.m. 
Mass Sunday, November 5, 2017. Please plan on attending this mass 
and rosary as a family. We are trying to set up our group Rosary alter-
nating among our three parishes bi-monthly. That would be six a year 
at each parish. 
 
We have again committed to hosting a concession stand for the 
University of Wisconsin Woman’s Basketball Program at the Kohl Cen-
ter.  This is our major fund raiser for this year.  Please be generous 
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BIRTHDAY BOYS -  
OCTOBER 2017 
 
John Lynch 
Mark Mackenzie 
Mark Richards 
Andrew Bevier 
Paul Buckalew 
Conrad Laska 
Tam Phan 
Eugene Murphy 
Robert Rohlfing 
Roman Vanden Heuvel 
Donald Hurtgen 
Lawrence Grant 
William Bertkowiak 
David Stokes 
Leon Wagner 
Robert Welch 
Richard Brachman II 
Robert Kraft 
Donald Michalski 
 
  
  

   CARD PLAYING 
 
   KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS #531 CLUBHOUSE 
   5137 Verona Road, Madison, WI 53711 
 
   Knights of Columbus #531 has invited us to join them on  
   Wednesday’s at 12:30 p.m. for card playing.  Everyone is 
   invited to join the fun. 

  
 

   PIZZA EUCHRE TOURNAMENT 
   
   Thursday, October 12, 2017 at the CMC-West 
 
   5:30 p.m.   Socializing 
   6:00 p.m.   Pizza 
   7:00 p.m.   Euchre Tournament 
 
   Cost:  $6.00     Entry Fee: $3.00 
 
   Wives, significant others, widows and friends are invited. 
   Call the Reservation Line at 288-9357  by 10:00 a.m.  
   October 12, 2017. 
 
    
   COUNCIL BOUNTIFUL BREAKFAST 
 
   Sunday, October 29, 2017 - CMC-West  
 
   9:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. 
 
   Cost:  $7.00 individual   $16.00 family 
 
   Join your fellow Knights and their families for a delicious 
   breakfast and an enjoyable morning. 
 
   NOTE:  THIS EVENT IS TENTATIVELY SCHEDULED.  WE  
   WILL CONFIRM IN AN EMAIL AND ON LINE. 
 
 
FOR WHOM WE PRAY 
 
Please include in your daily prayers the following Brother 
Knights, spouses and family members. 
 
Father John Norder  Jerry Quinn 
John Murphy   Hank Curran 
Gary Emerson   George Rauch 
Gene Kruska   Donald Klink 
Eleanor Watson   Dave Ryan 
Linda Gorman   Ray Shunk 
Jerry Thompson 
 
Contact James Costello at 608-271-5584 or 608-225-4652 
with additions and/or deletions to this list.  Thank you. 

10/01 
10/05 
10/05 
10/07 
10/08 
10/09 
10/12 
10/16 
10/17 
10/18 
10/20 
10/24 
10/25 
10/25 
10/26  
10/29 
10/30 
10/31 
10/31  

BIRTHDAY BOYS -  
NOBEMBER 2017 
 
David Ryan 
Robert Brooks 
Thomas Parslow 
Donald Wersal 
Michael Egnew 
Robert Faber 
Gary Mella 
Kevin Boening 
Fred Kinney 
Anthony Hokaj 
Kevin Wymore 
Bernard Gorman 
Dr. John Boncky 
Stanley Woznick 
Daniel Frisch 
Mark Kysely 
Eric Schiedermayer 
Leo Janus 
Colin Wildenborg 
John Monfre 
Rev. James Poster 
George Schneeberg 
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GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE CONTINUED 

with you time and watch for future information.  Kevin 
Boening will be our lead contact for this program.  We en-
courage families to participate and your children that have 
reached the age of 16.  (We have the necessary parental 
consent form that is required by Levy.)  This is a good op-
portunity to achieve community service requirements.  We 
have three parking permits which will mean parking is not 
an issue.  We are required to have up to nine people per 
game.  Levy will let us know how many people are needed 
for each game.  Watch for help needed mail from Brother 
Kevin Boening.   
October 12th  is Pizza Euchre Night which is open to all mem-
bers, spouses and guests.  November 9th  is Turkey Bingo 
Night which is also open to members, spouses and guests. 
We hope to have a Bountiful Breakfast October 29th  @ CMC
- West.  This is a tentative date. 
 
Please make sure we are not going to your spam basket. 
 
New members, we need your input, please attend 
meetings. 
 
Our Lady of the Lakes hear us… 
 
Fraternally, 
Jim Costello, Grand Knight 

11/01 
11/05 
11/05 
11/05 
11/08 
11/08 
11/08 
11/10 
11/11 
11/15 
11/16 
11/17 
11/18 
11/18 
11/22 
11/25 
11/25 
11/26 
11/27 
11/30 
11/30 
11/30 
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   SECOND & THIRD DEGREE EXEMPLIFICA- 
   TIONS 
 
   Sunday, October 29, 2017 - 12:15 a.m. - 4:30 p.m. 
 
   Good Shephard Parish (St. James), 1128 St. James Ct. 
   Madison, WI. 53715 
 
   12:15 - 12:45 p.m. - 2nd degree candidate registration 
     2:00 -   2:30 p.m. - break & registration for 3rd degree 
     3:30 -   4:30 p.m. - social with light refreshments 
 
   2nd degree is no cost, 3rd degree is $7.00 
 
   Must bring your signed current membership card. 
 
   Business casual wear, no shorts or t-shirts. 
 
   Register by Friday, October, 20, 2017. 
 
   Register with your name, telephone, email, Council  
   (4527), district (47) and if you are taking 2nd degree , 
   3rd degree or both.  Send information to 
   johnhuttenhoff@charter.net. 
 
 
   TURKEY BINGO NIGHT 
 
   THURSDAY, November 9, 2017 at the CMC-West 
 
   Wives, significant others, widows, and friends are all 
   welcome to our annual Turkey Bingo night of fun. 
 
   5:00 p.m.   Social Hour (with Hors D’oeuvres) 
   6:00 p.m.   Dinner 
   7:00 p.m.   Bingo 
 
   Cost:  $15.00 per person 
 
   Call Reservation Line at 288-9357 by November 6th noon 
   with your reservation. 
 
 
    LUKE HOUSE MEAL PROGRAM 
 
   We have the privilege of serving lunch at Luke House on 
   Thursday, November 30, 2017.  We carpool from the  
   Queen of Peace parking lot at 10:00 a.m., or you can meet     
   us at Luke House, 310 S. Ingersoll Street at 10:30 a.m. 
   Please let me know if you can help or if you have any 
   questions.  Thank you.  - Paul Bariola - 608-273-0369. 
 
 
    

  

 

  
 

KC LADIES 
 
Ladies, join us on Thursday, October 5th, when 
we will gather for lunch at the Norske Nook in 
DeForest.  If you have never been there, you 
will enjoy delicious home-made food, and al-
most any kind of pie you could desire.  We will 
carpool from the Clubhouse at 11 a.m.  Reserva-
tions for lunch are needed by September 27th.  
Call Betty at 277-9621.   We didn’t have a sched-
uled activity for this month but wanted to gath-
er anyway, as we always enjoy each other’s 
company.  Keep your eyes and ears open for 
activities that we might enjoy next year. 

Thursday, November 2nd is the Commemoration of All the 
Faithful Departed (a/k/a All Souls Day).  As we have done 
for over 15 years, we will gather for 8:00 a.m. Mass at St. 
Maria Groetti to pray for our deceased members and loved 
ones.  Please meet us in the gathering space before Mass 
so we can sit together as the KC Ladies.  After Mass we will 
carpool to a restaurant to enjoy a leisurely breakfast to-
gether.  Reservations are needed so we can make arrange-
ments with the restaurant.  Please contact Alice at 271-
4056 or rosaryalice@gmail before October 27th. 

Mark your calendar for our Christmas Salad Potluck on the 
first Thursday in December.  Hopefully the back room of 
the clubhouse will be finished! 

Thanks to all the ladies who planned our wonderful adven-
tures the last two months:  Kathy and Dottie for getting us 
to the 7:30 a.m. Sunrise Mass and breakfast at Tom 
Kretschman’s airstrip near Paoli on Sunday, August 20th.  
The weather was perfect, the view outstanding, and it is 
always a thrill to hear the Men of Note singing Surely the 
Lord is Present in This Place.  During breakfast we noticed a 
small plane doing loops in the air and parachuting treats to 
the kids below. What fun! 

Thanks to Margaret for handling all the arrangements for 
our September 7th tour of the Underground Railroad in 
Milton.  What an absolutely fascinating tour!  We learned 
so much not only about the Underground Railway but also 
about history and slavery.  The Milton Museum is a Nation-
al Historic Landmark and is the last safe house in Wisconsin 
that can be toured.  We were able to walk the very narrow 
path of freedom the slaves used.  Lunch at Charming B’s 
was another wonderful treat.   

Remember that all wives, or widows, of KC members are 
encouraged to participate in our activities at any time. We 
do not charge dues nor have an official membership roster.  
We just gather to enjoy each other’s company and try new 
adventures, while growing in our Catholic faith.  For ques-
tions, call Betty Blumer at 277-9621.  
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2016-2017 OFFICER 

Grand Knight  Jim Costello 
Deputy Grand Knight Kevin Hutchison 
Chancellor  Keith Kruepke 
Treasurer  Chris Knapp* 
Warden   Bernie Gorman 
Advocate  Gene Murphy 
Lecturer  Vacant 
Recorder  Kevin Boening 
Inside Guard  John Pinto 
Outside Guard  Dave Ryan 
Financial Secretary William Thielmann 
Chaplain  Father John Norder* 
Trustees  Dan Kelly* 
   Jerry Thompson* 
   Michael Mach* 
*Denotes Fourth Degree Member 

Editor:  Dan Kelly 
Proofreader of newsletter:  John Pinto 
E-mail:  pinto@chorus.net 
 

2016-2017 KNIGHTS CLUB OFFICERS 

President Tim Endres 
Treasurer Don Wersal 
Members Michael Mach* 
                 Open 

2016-2017 BADGER COLUMBUS CLUB (LLC) 

President Michael Mach* 
Vice President Jim Honer* 
Secretary Mel Griffith 
Treasurer Don Wersal 
Members Ray Shunk & Paul Steinmetz 
Advisors Dan Kelly* & Bill Thielmann 
 
CLUBHOUSE #288-9357 
Www.kc4527.org 
E-mail: kc4527@netzero.com 
 
Grand Knight’s e-mail -  cosjc1@hotmail.com 
Home:  608-271-5584     Cell:  608-225-4652                      
 


